
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Places  

September  

2024 

Have you applied for your child’s 

Reception place? 

Apply before January 15
th

 2024 using the 

link below. 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/SynergyW

eb/ 

If you would like to visit our school 

please call 01254 54866 to arrange an 

appointment. 

We look forward to you joining our family 

here at St Luke and St Philip's. 

                    New to you  

 

We have new to you uniform in school 

in all different sizes. 

Please come and take a look before 

and after every assembly on Fridays. 

All we ask if for a small donation for 

each item. 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance          

Reception 93.62% 

Year 1 93.72% 

Year 2 93.2% 

Year 3 92.74% 

Year 4 94.47% 

Year 5 93.03% 

Year 6 92.9%    

Target Attendance – 96%   

Parents/Carers, please remember if your 

child needs to be off school to ring the 

office before 9.15am.  

Thank you  

Miss Dean 

  

 

Join us for our Bedtime Stories Event on 

Wednesday 31st January 

From 4:30-5:30pm 

 

This event is for Reception, Year 1, 2, 3, & 4. 

Year 5 & 6 are welcome to join the other classes 

if they wish. 

Children are welcome to join us in their comfy 

pyjamas, with a blanket and teddy too! 

 

                                   Would you like to become a Governor?  

Interested in finding out more? Join a free webinar hosted by the charity Inspiring Governance on 

Thursday 18th January 12.30-13.15 to learn more about the role and hear from a panel of current 

school governors sharing their own experiences of volunteering in the role. Sign up below to join us: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/5817047285657/WN_wjuAw2mITUGdDdCfafUAiA 

 



 

               Pupil voice  
 

 

 

 

                                 After School Clubs 

Our New After School Clubs are now available up until Thursday 

9th February. All Clubs are Free of charge.  

Please sign up via Class Dojo or through the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

We are promoting a key word with the 

children - SHINE - to help them show 

they are instantly ready for learning and 

are focused on the person who is 

speaking.  

We are also encouraging the children to 

think about their behaviour as they 

move around school. You will see 

posters around school and on the 

parent notice boards encouraging 

everyone to SHINE. Ask your child what 

the letters mean! 

PASTA Project 

We are pleased to announce that we working 

with Community CVS on a new scheme called 

PASTA. The PASTA (Play and Stay Teatime 

Activities) is about healthy eating, nutrition 

and exercise. 

We are looking for families to attend six 

sessions with their children – siblings are 

welcome. 

The sessions will be held at the school 

3.30pm – 5.00pm and will involve some food 

preparation, cooking and exercise activities. 

A £20 food shopping voucher will be 

awarded along with a certificate of 

completion at the end of the 6 sessions. 

Dates to be confirmed shortly. 

 

HENRY - Growing up  

Apologies that the course was postponed but 

the pre- meet session to sign up is on 

Tuesday 16th January 2024 at 9am in the 

school hall. This is a fabulous course where 

you will learn lots of new ideas and make 

new friends along the way. 

 


